
Dear parents/carers

Issue 8 of the newsletter is now online. This edition gives you details of friendships and
fallouts and also restorative justice,

Parent Pay letters with your login and passwords were posted home last Friday.

A reminder students will need their PE kits on the first day of term - Tuesday 3rd
September.

A further reminder that in September the canteen can only be used via money on parent
pay so if your child wants to use it please ensure you have logged onto your MCAS account
and given consent for the biometric fingerprints to be taken in September. They will be taken
on the first day of term.

Also you will need to give consent for school photos if you wish your child to take part in
these. They will be taken in September. Any parents who have not accessed MCAS please
do have a look and ensure you can access it. A reminder of the information is on the school
website. Your password will have expired now so you will have to follow the advice for a
forgotten password.

Summer Book Club : This is a scheme to encourage reading which we hope you will
support.

On Saturday (13th July) 10am to 2pm we have the Lavinia Norfolk Centre Summer Fete,
here at the school on the field. Free entry and all are welcome. There will be a raffle,
tombolas, crafts, games and refreshments. Why not come along and join in the fun?

Best wishes
Fiona

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/Copy-of-Moving-up-to-Angmering-Issue-8-2.pdf
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/mychildatschool/
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/mychildatschool/
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/2024-Summer-Book-Club-parent-and-carers-letter.docx.pdf

